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December 12, 2019 
 
Jyoti Gujral 
Blossoms for Pink 
12121 Thoroughbred Rd 
Oak Hill, VA 20171 
 

Dear Jyoti, 

 
Thank you for your support of The Pink Fund this holiday season. Your generous gift of $3,500.00 
has double the impact this holiday season thanks to a dollar for dollar gift match. You are helping 
provide rest and relief to breast cancer patients as they undergo treatment.  
 
We wanted to share the words of gratitude from one of our recipients who received Real Help 
thanks to donors such as yourself. 

“I am a single parent, raising 2 girls on a school teacher’s salary. I barely get by as it 
is. As thoughts of losing my job, having to move, my girls having to change schools 

and make new friends, I cried. O.K. I screamed.  

When the email came saying I was awarded I was so ecstatic I cried. I thought about 
this award, the meal train my school district started for me, all the little things...I could 
see it coming together, wrapping around me. Maybe we won’t have to move, change 

schools. Maybe I won’t lose my job, maybe I won’t die. 

The Pink Fund was the beginning for me on a journey to believing, believing I’d be 
ok. My girls would be ok.” 

 ~ Wendy M. 

Please visit our website at www.pinkfund.org to sign up for our emails and newsletters. I always 
love hearing from our donors, please email me at Molly@thepinkfund.org to share your story. 

A warm and healthful holiday season to you and yours. 

Sincerely, 

 

Molly MacDonald 
CEO, The Pink Fund 
 

Please keep this page for tax purposes 
The Pink Fund is public 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 45‐0544575. 

No goods or services were received in return for this gift. 

 

Donation Summary 
Donation Date: 12/4/2019 
Total Tax-Deductible Amount: $3,500.00 
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